
 

 

NEW RELEASE               1 February 2018  

Dear valued guest, 

As part of our continuing effort to create a memorable experience for our 
valued guests by offering quality facilities, New World Saigon Hotel will 
carry out guestroom and lobby renovations from 1 March 2018 until the 
end of 2020. 

The hotel will remain open throughout this period. During the renovation 
of the lobby (from March to October 2018), the check-in facilities and 
The Lounge will move to the first floor. As such, the function rooms 
Indochine, Vietnam and Cambodia will be unavailable. 

The all-day-dining restaurant Parkview will operate normally. Dynasty 
Chinese restaurant will open for dinner only. 

Refurbishment works will take place from 09:00 a.m. to 5:00p.m. 

Please rest assured that we have taken every possible measure to 
minimize any disturbance to guests and will continue to do so. However, 
in-house guests might hear construction noise during the above working 
hours. 

We will keep you updated on the advancement of the work and how your 
guests might be affected by the renovation. 

Please accept our apology for any inconvenience caused and don’t 
hesitate to contact me directly should you need any special assistance. 

Thank you for supporting New World Saigon Hotel during this historic 
exciting transition. 

Best regards, 

David Wicker 

General Manager  

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 



  

 
 

 


